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2 November 2020 
 

 

CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC 

 

In view of the latest Government restrictions announced on 31 October 2020, the MW The 
Grand Master, His Royal Highness The Duke of Kent, KG, has directed that all Lodge 
meetings in England will be suspended with effect from 12.01 a.m. on Thursday 5 November 
until such time as those restrictions are lifted. 

The ME The Grand Principals have given a similar direction in respect of Chapter meetings in 
England. 

 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 

 
 
VW Bro/E Comp David Staples 
Grand Secretary/Grand Scribe E 
 
  


